
 
 

April 6, 2020 

 

 
Dear PG Families, 

 

I hope that everyone is doing well and staying healthy.  I also hope that in your own ways you can enjoy your spring 
break.  As you know we are out of school until at least May 4th. 

 

Recently, the Governor announced doubt that schools would be returning this school year.  While we hope this is not the 
case, we will be working hard daily to provide distance learning for each and every student.  Our hope is that we will be 

able to return before the end of the year, but we will put the safety of our students, staff, and community first! 

 

We will continue working with county and state health officials as well as our Pleasant Grove Board of Trustees and 
follow their recommendations. We will keep you posted with all new updates and changes.  At our next School Board 

Meeting, we will be discussing extended school closure. 

 
Beginning this week, our teachers will be communicating with each family about the work for the month of April.  The 

major change for April, is that all work will be mandatory and graded.  Progress toward moving forward will be based on 

participation and completion of the work assigned.  A few of our students are either not participating or engaging very 
little with their distance learning studies.  Such dismissal of the assignments will result in a negative impact on grades and 

promotion. 

 

On Monday, April 13
th

 PG will be providing weekly meals each Monday as we have since closure, in addition, we are 
asking that all students that have packets or took home work return that completed work to school between 9:00-

12:00.  Students that are working with their teachers for on-line studies must also communicate with their teachers and 

complete all work that has been provided to date.  For the month of April, those teachers that are providing packets, the 
packets will be available for pick up on Monday, April 13th as well.  Please plan to pick these materials up during 9:00-

12:00.  

 

As we move forward, please know that our staff is available for you and your children.  We are committed to ensure that 
each and every family will have a personal contact from their teacher each week. 

Each teacher will communicate with the families to clarify the distance learning activities moving forward.  Please 

communicate directly with your child’s teacher for any questions or clarification. 
 

In addition, our main point of contact is Sherry in our office, she will continue to send schoolwide messages and 

communication.  Please feel free to contact her via email @ sherrym@sutter.k12.ca.us and she will make sure that all 
communication is routed appropriately.  You may also feel free to contact me directly @ davet@sutter.k12.ca.us.  

 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to any of our staff for questions, concerns, or clarification.  Please continue to keep you 

and your family safe and healthy.  Enjoy your Easter and this week’s break the very best you can. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Dave Tarr 

Superintendent / Principal   

 

 
 

 

Please stay safe, healthy, and engage with us daily! 
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